
Dear Highland Park Community,

The Senior, Junior, Sophomore and Freshman classes of Highland Park High School are
working together to bring the Harlem Wizards to Highland Park on Monday, May 13 at
6:30pm. The money made from this fun filled night will help each class pay for events,

trips, and Proms. 

The Wizards will bring an awe-inspiring, two-hour basketball show including an
autograph session to Highland Park. Students of all grade-levels will get to see their

teachers and administrators participate in the show as well! Snacks and souvenirs will
be available for purchase.

The cost of the tickets will be: $15 for students and $20 for adults

Tickets will be sold at the door at a cost of: $20 for students and $25 for adults

The classes are also looking for parent volunteers to help with ticket sales, souvenir
sales, and concessions. If you are a parent of a Senior, Junior, Sophomore or Freshman

and would like to volunteer to help the classes raise money, please sign up here. 

If you have any questions about the event or volunteering, please contact one of the
class advisors listed below:

Chris Broadfoot, Senior Class Advisor, cbroadfoot@hpschools.net
Jennifer Houseward, Junior Class Advisor, jhouseward@hpschools.net
Michelle Paxton, Sophomore Class Advisor, mpaxton@hpschools.net

Julianna Luksa, Sophomore Class Advisor, jluksa@hpschools.net
Karen Lane, Freshman Class Advisor, klane@hpschools.net

Click here for Promotional Video

Click here to Purchase Tickets
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